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students were going on were “approved” trips.  Dr. Infanger collaborated with the 
VPAA to develop a way for student’s scholarship monies to be placed into the 
appropriate study abroad trip account versus the student receiving a check for the 
monies.  This process occurred in the spring disbursement and was well received. 
 

V. What were the Committee’s formal recommendations? 
 
In addition to the study abroad scholarship recipient recommendations, the 
committee supports the planned hiring of a Coordinator, Education 
Abroad/International Exchange.  
 
 

VI. What does the Committee plan to accomplish: 
A. In the coming year? 

 For the 2018/2019 year, the committee hopes to work with the 
education Abroad Work Group to develop some guidelines and 
protocols that can be used for education abroad leaders. 

 Support Kodi Niehaus in her work to recruit and support students 
participating in the Magellan program. 

 Continue to work with the administration and faculty to identify ways to 
assist trip leaders with trip specifics that become very cumbersome such 


